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CItY OF ORLANDO

MEMORANDUM

To: David Billingsley, Chief Procurement Officer
From: Rosa Akhtarkhavari, Chief Information Officer M
Date: March 7, 2017

Subject: Unified Computing System (UCS} Project

Information Technology (IT) is requesting approval to purchase a Cisco Unified
Computing System (UCS) solution. The solution is required in order to accommodate
current enterprise wide technology requests and near-term identified growth. It is also
required to ensure the back-up of City data.

IT obtained quotes from three (3) Cisco Gold certified partners. The lowest quotes was
provided by Presidio. Please note, the Presidio quote is governed by the terms and
conditions of NASPO contract AR233 (14-19) Florida Contract # 43220000-WSCA-14-
ACS.

Please contact Rosa Akhtarkhavari with any questions or concerns at 407-246-2124.
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